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EA1213-02 
 
March 28, 2024 
 
 

Notice of Proceeding 
 

Mackenzie Valley Highway, Government of the Northwest Territories 
 

Re: Developer request to extend deadline for responses to comments 
 
On March 26, 2024, the Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT or developer) asked the 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board (Review Board) to extend the deadline for responding to comments 
on the Developer’s Assessment Report from March 29 to April 19, 2024. 
 
The Review Board typically determines timing for responding to comments with input from the 
developer, as it is key that the developer has the time it needs to respond properly. As requested, the 
deadline for responding to comments will be extended on the Online Review System and the project 
timeline tracker to April 19, 2024. 
 
The Review Board will work on a revised workplan once the developer has said how long it needs to 
respond to the first three information requests from the Review Board. 
 
The primary contact on behalf of the Review Board is Catherine Fairbairn, Senior Environmental 
Assessment Advisor.  
 
Contact info: 
Catherine Fairbairn 
Senior Environmental Assessment Advisor 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 3Y4 
Ph: (867)766-7054 
cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca 
 

https://reviewboard.ca/registry/ea1213-02
https://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/PR191%20Email%20from%20developer%20to%20MVEIRB%20re%20IR%20response%20deadlines.pdf
https://new.onlinereviewsystem.ca/review/A2062718-6D85-EE11-8925-0022483C4492
https://new.onlinereviewsystem.ca/review/A2062718-6D85-EE11-8925-0022483C4492
https://new.onlinereviewsystem.ca/review/2EF1C757-54E1-EE11-85F9-000D3AF3EBA9
mailto:cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca?subject=Notice%20of%20Proceeding%20Mackenzie%20Valley%20Highway%20EA1213-02

